
AG Announcements – 1/06/14 
 
Congratulations to Ashley/Danielle’s advisory group for winning the door-decorating contest!  Next AG they 
will enjoy warm drinks and baked goods courtesy of Jen’s AG.  Thanks again to all those who participated! 
 
Students interested in the Costa Rica intensive should attend a brief informational meeting in Danielle & Ashley's room 
next Monday at noon. Costa Rica is considered to have the highest density of biodiversity in the world. Highlights of the 
trip include visiting the Monteverde Cloud Forest and Mt Arenal, rafting through the rain forest, ziplining through the 
forest canopy, looking for nocturnal animals on a guided night hike, and exploring the Pacific coast.  
 
 
Junior Class Meeting Tuesday at 12:00 in Leigh Anne's room. It is time to talk prom! 	
  
 
Have an idea for a school project, but need some support? Maybe you have a Passage that you need 
to buy supplies for or a class you are teaching that needs something extra. Part of the money raised 
for the auction goes towards funding special projects and initiatives. If you have an idea, please fill 
out a grant form, found in the office, and submit it by January 23rd either directly to Ad board 
at stelleradboard@gmail.com or turn it into the office. The grant committee will be reviewing forms 
and presenting final recommendations at the February Ad Board. Past funding grants have gone to 
purchase mats, music software, the washer/dryer, and more. Projects can be submitted by an 
individual student, staff member, club, or class. If you have questions, talk to Leigh Anne, Dale, 
Haleigh, Liam, or Bridget. 
 
 
  

Monday, January 06, 2014 7:55 AM 
There will be a senior meeting Tuesday at noon in Ken’s room. It’s time to finalize 
planning for the Winter Prom and make other plans regarding the Overnighter/Midnighter. 
See you there! 
 
If you have ever had aspirations of becoming a diplomat, Peace Corp volunteer, or just 
have a strong interest in international affairs, you are invited to join a country delegation 
for the Alaska Model United Nations. This year’s conference is scheduled for the last 
weekend in February and you can get half of your conference fees paid by Op Group. 
Come to the meeting this Wednesday at noon in Ken’s room for all the details. See you 
there! 
 
 
Nurse	
  Anne	
  has	
  re-­‐arranged	
  her	
  office.	
  She	
  did	
  this	
  so	
  the	
  computer	
  screen	
  is	
  not	
  visible	
  to	
  everyone	
  and	
  so	
  she	
  
can	
  better	
  facilitate	
  confidentiality	
  in	
  other	
  respects.	
  	
  When	
  you	
  come	
  in	
  to	
  see	
  Anne,	
  please	
  walk	
  past	
  her	
  desk	
  
and	
  stand	
  or	
  sit	
  at	
  the	
  far	
  end	
  of	
  her	
  office	
  away	
  from	
  the	
  door.	
  The	
  medication	
  and	
  anything	
  else	
  you	
  might	
  need	
  
in	
  is	
  that	
  area.	
  Although	
  there	
  isn’t	
  a	
  lot	
  of	
  room	
  to	
  navigate	
  through,	
  you	
  will	
  get	
  in	
  the	
  habit	
  of	
  moving	
  past	
  her	
  
desk	
  so	
  that,	
  eventually,	
  it	
  will	
  become	
  second	
  nature	
  to	
  you.	
  	
  Thanks	
  for	
  being	
  so	
  cooperative	
  with	
  the	
  changes.	
   
 
 
LPF test out run through this Wednesday at 2:15 in the gym. Test out is this upcoming weekend. 
 
 
 


